Blocked Drains
South West Water has been called out to Bridford on a number of occasions recently due to blocked drains.  We are advised that the cause of this has been due to wet wipes and anti-bacterial wipes and nappies being flushed down the loo.  With more people being at home during lockdown, this has worsened the situation.  Residents are respectfully reminded that only natural waste and toilet paper should be flushed away.

